HB2372 is a terrible for Tenants and Property Managers/Owners. Why destroy the long term housing market for a short term market.
| will sell all of my rentals if this passes. When many other Owners do the same, the problem will become much worse. SB608 was
supposed to be a middle ground between Tenants and Property Managers. There have been many laws passed over the last ten
years that hurt the Property Manager this bill is the last straw for me.



